
 
 
 

Newsletter 30            Friday 20 May 2022 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

NB: Please do not br ing 
foods that contain nuts. 



 

 
 
 
 

Entry to the event from the Kay Road and Grantham Road entrances will not  
be possible.   

 
Please arrive at the Lingham Street entrance at 12.20 pm.  This gate will close   

promptly at 12.30 pm to ensure the security of the children who will start to enter the 
playground at that time. 

 
If you are attending, you will be able to take your child home at 2.30 pm via Lingham 

Street. Your child must be dismissed by the classteacher so please let them know   
before you leave. 

 
If you are not attending, please collect your child at 3.30 pm as usual. 

Heroes Class visited the 

Science Museum yesterday. 

 

They had a wonderful day 

and returned to school   

happy and tired after all their 

walking. 

We bet that 
In ten years 
time, you will 
be begging 
these chaps 
to do the 
washing up! 

Thinking ‘inside the 
box’ perhaps? 

Fantastic behaviour! 

H a l f  Te r m  
School Closes  

F r i d a y  2 7 t h  M ay  a t  3 . 3 0  p m  

These girls could give Bob 
a ‘run for his money’! 


